
 

 

NOVEMBER 2015 - NEWSLETTER # 3  

HURRAH! 

Here we all are just over half way through Term 4 & well on our way to planning  

Christmas, New Year & our Summer Holidays - so firstly (& because so many have been asking) 

YES - we ARE running 

SUMMER* Holiday Drawing Workshops! 
*just for Summer we have decided to run a Workshop each day: 

Monday through Friday, 10:00 - 4:00  

18
th

 - 22
nd

 January 2015  

& 

& 

this promises to be a whole week of favourites 

Bookings NOW OPEN 

 

 

 

 

Timetable, Workshop Descriptions & Online Bookings:  

HERE! 

Shells by Ginger (8) 



 

 

Again we had a fabulous bunch of kids through the StirrUP Gallery doors for our           

SPRING  Holiday Workshops in September. The Analogue  Portrait Machine may have had a 

make-over but it certainly got a workout with almost every kid drawing &/or being drawn 

while perched either side of the Machine. So many wonderful portraits adorning the                    

surrounding walls. Keep an eye out for them popping-up in our website gallery!  

& we almost ran out of sea in our collaborative wall drawing – what gorgeous above & below 

drawings popped-up over the two weeks - take a look at this section of the finished vista: 

 

 

 

 

 

SPOTLIGHT ON: What Skin is Your Animal In? 

Our D2S articulated animal drawings are always so awesome we just have to include this 

drawing exercise in our SUMMER program! 

 

Articulated Animals Pictured by: Leela (7), Martin (6), Allister (7) & Cameron (5) 



 

 

@

The TERM 4, 2015, program Sketching My World - the BIG & little World Around Us is approaching its 5th 
Week & we have 2 groups of wonderfully enthusiastic &  adventurous drawers. We have explored     

Graphite Toned City Scapes looking at Distance & Perspective, Pen & Ink Line Buildings & Architecture, 
Charcoal, Conte & Pastel Textured Sticks, Stones & Leaves. Over the next two weeks we will take to the 

outdoors to look at colours in the landscape from afar & up-close!  
& WE WILL BE RUNNING OUR D2S SATURDAY AFTERNOON SKETCH CLUB in TERM 1 2016 - details in the New Year 

  

LIKE MINDED FOLK/SITES/BOOKS/BLOGS: 

Created by two professional artists, Perth based dancer Jo Pollitt and 

Sydney based visual artist Lilly Blue BIG Kids Magazine is an         
Australian contemporary arts   publication, that features the work of 

children and artists side by side.  

You can support them by purchasing a subscription (for Christmas or 
just because) or sending in contributions to their pages. 

www.bigkidsmagazine.com 

 

 

Sidewalk Flowers by JonArno Lawson & illustrated by Sydney Smith, 
is a beautifully drawn reminder to observe & appreciate everyday 

beauty. 

WE LOVE THIS BOOK 

(another great Christmas idea!)   

 

 

 

 

 

 

As their Website states:  

“The Big Draw is the world's biggest drawing festival with thousands of enjoyable, and mainly free, drawing activities which 
connect people of all ages with museums, outdoor spaces, artists, designers, illustrators - and each other.  

 
The Big Draw is for anyone who loves to draw, as well as those who think they can't!” 

www.thebigdraw.org 

D2S WILL be a part of THE BIG DRAW in 2016!  

                                                                                        

www.drawntoseeing.com.au                                0403892391 / 0414903951 

http://www.bigkidsmagazine.com/products/subscribe
http://www.bigkidsmagazine.com/contribute
http://www.bigkidsmagazine.com/
http://www.drawntoseeing.com.au/
https://www.facebook.com/DrawnToSeeing

